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AGENDA 

ITEM NO. 

ITEM DISCUSSION AND DECISION RESPONSIBILITY PROGRESS 

2.1  Global Fund It was resolved that Global Fund programme 

report be a standing item at the AIDS 

Councils meeting in districts where the 

programme is being implemented. 

PCA secretariat  

 
 
 
 
 

uMgungundlovu and 

eThekwini district have 

included Global Fund as a 

standing item. 

2.2 PROVINCIAL 

SYNTHESIS 

REPORT 

The  PCA secretariat to look at capacitating  

the dysfunctional District AIDS Council and 

Local AIDS Councils. 

PCA Secretariat In progress. An assessment 

of DAC, LAC and Sectors has 

been conducted. 

Recommendations and an 

action plan are in place. 

2.3  CIVIL SOCIETY 

REPORT 

 

The Deputy Chairperson requested the 

sharing of geospatial results with all the 

districts. 

The PCA Secretariat The geospatial mapping 

report has been circulated to 

all districts. 

OTP to organise a meeting with SABCOHA 

on private sector role and contribution in the 

AIDS response. 

The PCA Secretariat A meeting between the PCA 

Secretariat and Ms Allee was 

held and a roadmap for 

engaging with Private Sector 

agreed upon. 
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2.4  DISTRICT 

MAYORS INPUTS 

 

MEC for Health Ms Nomagugu Simelane-
Zulu proposed that the speaker of KZN 
Legislature be permanently invited to seat in 
the PCA meeting. This will assist because 
the speaker engages with multi- political 
parties at the Legislature. 

PCA Secretariat A letter was sent to the 

Speaker of Legislature 

inviting her to be a permanent 

member of the PCA. 

MEC champions to visit their districts to 
follow up on issues and challenges facing 
their Districts. 

PCA Secretariat Premier, MEC for Health, 

MEC for Transport, MEC for 

COGTA, MEC for Finance 

and MEC for Education 

visited their districts 

MEC for Finance Mr R Pillay requested that 

the geospatial mapping report be shared 

with members. 

 

PCA Secretariat Copies of geospatial mapping 

report circulated. 

 
 
 
                                                                                                                                                                                                          


